
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 3rd MARCH 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 6W 99.4%! Well Done 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.3%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 99.4% 

4I 97.4% 

2B 97.1% 

6J 96.7% 

3S 96.2% 

RC 96.2% 

1D 95.2% 

5YP 94.8% 

RM 94.7% 

2G 93.3% 

1A 92.1% 

5SP 90.7% 

4B 89.3% 

3C 87.0% 
Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

February 28th to 12th March -  Fairtrade Fortnight 

 28th February / 2nd March – YBOH Team in to speak to Y3, 
Y4, Y5 & Y6 about Drugs, Nicotine and Positive choices. 

Wednesday 1st March – Year 3 Trip Cliffe Castle ‘Stone Age’ 

Thursday 2nd March – Paralympian Athlete into school 

Thursday 2nd March – Year 5 Trip to Cliffe Castle ‘Egyptian 
Mummification workshop’ 

Friday 3rd March – World Book Day Event  

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Shop 

Mothers Day shop will commence next week. All 

gifts will be priced at £3 each. This will cover the 

costs of the wrapped gift enabling children to 

purchase a special gift at a great price! 

 
On Friday 3rd March we will be celebrating World 

book day. This year the theme is ‘ Changing lives 

through love of books’ Children may want to 

come along as their favourite character or as 

themselves and bring with them their favourite 

text to read in school. We would like to update 

some books in our library and ask for any  

donation on the day to help! Thankyou 

New Office Staff               

We are delighted to welcome two new members 

of staff to the office team. Mr Khan our new 

Attendance officer and administrator and Mrs 

Ahmed administrator. Please bear with us as we 

settle the new staff into their roles and we are 

confident their support will be invaluable to you. 

 
 

Parents Evenings                
We will be holding our second round of parents 

evenings this term on Tuesday 21st and 

Wednesday 22nd March. Please look out for a 

letter coming home next week and a link for you 

to book your time online. Thankyou 

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Ariana Mirza Brown 5YP for amazing writing!!  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

